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Novice Clarisa enters canonical year with Benedictines 
 

 
CLYDE, Mo.— Novice Clarisa Cutaia has entered into her canonical year 
of the novitiate with the Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual Adoration. 

She has begun study of the Benedictine vows of stability, conversa-
tio and obedience to prepare for her First Monastic Profession. 

Novice Clarisa was born in Buenos Aires, Argentina, and moved 
with her family to the United States when she was 3 years old. She was 
raised in Metairie, La., a suburb of New Orleans. 

Learn more about Novice Clarisa at http://bit.ly/b9n6ia. 
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